
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Daca nu intelegeti continutul acestei scrisori, va rugam sa va adresati biroului receptie pentru a primi asistenta necesara 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 11th May 2021  
  

Dear Parents/carers,  

 We would like to take this opportunity to wish you Eid Mubarak in preparation for this week.  

Children who are celebrating Eid, are able to take one day off school for religious observance. Those children who do 
not celebrate Eid will be expected to attend school as normal.  Any additional days taken outside of the one-day for 
Eid will be classed as unauthorised absence.  
 
We look forward to sharing the celebration of Eid across school, and providing the children with an opportunity to 
celebrate all together with staff and children alike on 14th/21st May depending on when EID falls. Please see the 
separate letter regarding this for more information. 

 

 Yours sincerely  

  

 

Ms LE Evans 
Pastoral Leader 


